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September 29, 2011

Mr. Steven Reed

Secretary/General Counsel

Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jetferson City, MO 65102-0456

Re: File Nos. Jw-2012-0085
JW-2012-0086
JW-2012-0087
JW-2012-0088
JW-2012-0089
JW-2012-0090
JW-2012-0091
JW-2012-0092
JW-2012-0093

Dear Mr. Reed:

On August 26, 2011, Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC or Company) filed
revised taritf sheets, the purpose of which was to implement a consolidated water tariff (rules
and regulations, certificated areas and appendices, only) for a number of its Districts. This
consolidated tariff filing was the result of several Collaboratives that were created as part of the
settlement of the Company’s last rate case (WR-2010-0131). These revised tariff sheets had a
proposed effective date of October 1, 2011,

After review of the filing, Staff found a number of typographical and format changes that
it suggested be made. The Company is in the process of making those changes and anticipates
filing substitute tariff sheets in the next day or so. In order to allow sufficient time to prepare
and file the substitute tariff sheets, for Staff to review same and for the Commission to then
consider the matter, MAWC voluntarily extends the proposed effective date of all of the subject
tariff sheets from October 1 to October 15, 2011.
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Please see that this request is brought to the attention of the appropriate Staff personnel.
If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact me at your earliest convenience.
I thank you in advance for your attention to and cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,
W.R. England, I

WRE/da



